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MEMBERSHIP MEETING -  NEW DAY AND LOCATION - The July Meeting of the Glen Lake 

Protective Association will be on TUESDAY  July 13.  There will be a new location -  The 

Queensbury Senior Citizen Center Community Room next to the Queensbury Town Hall.   

The time will be the same - 7pm   It is a larger room than the Warren County municipal center.  

If you have not yet been vaccinated please mask.  If you have been vaccinated but still wish to 

mask, please feel comfortable doing so. 

 

LAKE TREATMENT -  As previously announced the NY State DEC denied our request to 

extend our treatment date beyond the June 15 date.   We were not able to complete the 

treatment due to personnel issues delaying the treatment date and to mechanical issues 

occurring on the scheduled date of the treatment.   We will continue with the scheduled hand 

pulling of invasive species and will communicate those dates to you. 

 

NOMINATION COMMITTEE - There are two Officers of the GLPA up for election at the August 

Membership meeting.   Ron Mackowiak - Vice President and Ryan Windelspecht - Treasurer. 

Both wish to continue in their offices.   Michele Mayer will run again as Recording Secretary and 

Margaret Wallace will choose to run again as a Director.  Virginia Etu is choosing not to run 

again for the Board.  We want to thank her for her many years of service to the Glen Lake 

Protective Association.   Thank you Virginia.  The nominating committee will recommend Ron, 

Ryan, Michele and Margaret to membership at the July meeting.   Nominations for the Board will 

also be accepted from the floor at  the July Membership meeting.  The election for the Board will 

be at the August membership meeting.  If you are interested in getting involved in your 

Association please contact Paul Derby at paul.derby@castleton.edu.,  Susan Herlihy at 518-

793-5261 or Paul McPhillips at pmcphill@nycap.rr.com. 

 

MEMBERSHIP -  Please renew your Glen Lake Protective Association membership.   Your 

membership is your opportunity to have a voice in the management of Glen Lake and it 

supports the GLPA activities to protect the lake.   If you haven’t renewed your membership 

please do so.   If you have any questions about membership please contact Linda Clark 

@Yglenlake@aol.com. or Paul McPhillipsl at pmcphill@nycap.rr.com. 

 

SAFE BOATING - Safe boating involves knowing the rules of navigation.  Please go to the New 

York State Rules of Navigation  web site and familiarize yourself with the rules.   Many of the 

rules involve distance - distance from other boats and most importantly distance from shore. 

You should stay 100 ft. from shore or a dock if you are going faster than 5 mph.  Courtesy 
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requires that the faster you are going or the larger the wake you are making then you should 

stay farther from shore.  Navigation lights must be displayed between sunset and sunrise .  

Canoes or kayaks on the lake after sunset should have a flashlight and display it soon enough 

to avoid a collision.   Thank you ! 

 

Any questions - Please contact me.  Thank you,  Paul McPhillips - 518-791-6779. 

 

 

 

 


